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Sacramento Municipal Utility District
6201 S Street

P. 0. Box 15830

Sacramento, California 95852-1830

Attention: Dan R, Keuter
hssistant General Manager, Nuclear

Subject: REQUFST FOR POSTPONEMENT OF NRC REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM
EVALUATION

Dear Mr, Keuter:

Your Tetter of October 25, 1990 requesting postponement of the August, 1991
scheduled requalification program evaluation has been reviewed by NRC Region V.
Region V, with NRR Operator Licensing Branch concurrence, has cancelled the
August, 1991 requalification program evaluation visit. It must be understood
that this action in no way exempts your facility or the operators of the
facility from meeting regulatory requirements,

Please contact me if you have further questions regarding this letter,

W
Dennis F. Kirsch, Chief

Reactor Safety Branch

cc:
L. Miller
G. Johnston
R. Zimmerman
K. Perkins
J., Martin
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